
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been asked to be involved in a Film 
Project as part of a production Julius Caesar by William Shakespeare.  This 
production will form part the Chorlton Arts Festival 2016 and is delivered as part of 
Chorlton High School’s Primary Arts Outreach Programme. 
 
The Film Project will involve two workshops with a member of staff from Chorlton 
High School; devising, developing and then filming footage which will then be edited 
to create a sequence which will be screened as part of two live performances.  The 
workshops will happen during school hours and may involve your child going off site, 
with the support of their primary staff.   
 
The final film will be shared with the pupils in their school, but they are welcome to 
come to Chorlton High School’s Blue Box Theatre on Monday 23rd May or Tuesday 
24th May 2016 at 7.30pm until approximately 9pm to see it screened as part of the 
performance.  Ticket information will go out to pupils after the Easter holidays.   
 
If, for any reason, your child is unable to participate, please contact your child’s Year 
5 teacher as a matter of urgency. 
 
Looking forward to an exciting project! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Melanie Jordan 
Primary Arts Outreach Programme Coordinator 
Chorlton High School 
 


